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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

MARCH 6, 1976 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 8:00 A.M. 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmen Charles McQueeney 

Leonard Stubbs 
Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant John Levermann 

Discussed was the unification of the City of Centerville and Washington 
Township. Changes were made to a draft proposal. Council agreed to meet 
with Township Trustees and the President of the School Board to explain 
the City 1 s proposal prior to the Council Meeting scheduled for March 8, 
1976. Legislation will be prepared to proceed. 

Mayor 

Due to time restaints and other commitments, the Meeting was adjourned. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


